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Re-Opening Plan 
Phase 1: Open for Limited Lunches 

Beginning on Tuesday, September 8 

from 11 am to 3 pm 

limited lunch service available in our hall 

 
 

A reduced lunch menu will be available including schnitzel, 

sausages, goulash and other favourites. Our Chef will be updating 

the menu weekly. This way, we will have the opportunity to serve 

you and do so safely. If you would like to order food to take home 

or deliver to a friend, you will be able to do so only during these 

hours. 

 

For the safety of members and our staff, we encourage you to 

follow AHS health protocols. On our end, we will be meeting all 

requirements and would encourage paying by credit or debit card. 
 

 

 

Message from the President and Board 

Dear Members and Friends, 

We hope you are all in good health, your health and happiness during this uncertain time is very much on our 

minds. But we are looking forward to seeing you again!  

Since 1964, the Austrian Canadian Society has built a wonderful community and we know that every one of us 

is missing that connection and looking forward to returning to “normal” or as close to it as possible. We are 

planning a phased re-opening approach to protect the health of our members and staff.  

Open for limited lunches:  

Beginning on Tuesday, September 8, we will be opening from 11 am - 3 pm for a limited lunch service 

available in our hall. A reduced lunch menu will be available including schnitzel, sausages, goulash and other 

favourites. Our Chef will be updating the menu weekly. This way, we will have the opportunity to serve you and 

do so safely. If you would like to order food to take home or deliver to a friend, you will be able to do so only 

during these hours. 

This will allow us to slowly begin to re-open our Club in a safe manner. This year we have missed our 

members and missed our wonderful events including Heimatabend and Mother’s Day. This year, we plan to 

celebrate and see one another in slightly different situations. Oktoberfest lunch will take place, however, it will 

be adjusted for safety. We are taking our plans with caution one day at a time and will update you accordingly. 
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For more information on what is taking place at the club and to stay up to date, visit the website or call   

403-971-1214 to leave a message. Given the current situation and safety concerns we will hold our Annual 

General Meeting and board member election in March 2021. 

Our Schuhplattler, Choir and other club members are thinking of you and we look forward to sharing their 

updates in the future. We hope we can count on your business and look forward to seeing you again soon! 

Stay healthy and stay safe! 

With best regards, 

Frank Meixner, President and Board Members 

 

Choir Heimatecho Report 
 

Dear Friends and Members, 

I hope this newsletter finds you and all of your friends strong and healthy in this difficult time. Staying in contact 

with our Heimatecho choir members is important. We all follow the government’s advice and I can confirm that 

everyone is taking cautionary measures. I know that all of our choir members are well and healthy. 

In July, Claudia Bosch will host a safe year end party for choir members in her beautiful garden. We ask choir 

members attend safely by bringing their own food and drink, wearing a mask and gloves and keeping a safe 

distance. An afternoon of fresh air sounds just great! I will call everyone to confirm the date. Let’s all stay 

happy and healthy and thank you all for this opportunity to celebrate Austrian culture in our hearts. We will 

forever keep the memories of sharing traditional Austrian songs. Thank you all for your great spirit. To our 

Choir Director Jeannie Park, thank you for teaching us enjoyable Austrian music. Until the next time. 

Sincerely, 

Frieda Foidl 
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